
BEFORE THE

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of Columbia County, State of Oregon, to discuss the

budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, will be held at 230 Strand Street St.

Helens, Oregon 97051 in the Foundation Meeting Room. The meeting will take place on May

21, 2024, at 10:30 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the

public on the budget.

This is a public meeting where deliberations of the Budget Committee will take place. Any

person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget

Committee.

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained in person, or at

(https://www.columbiacountyor.gov/departments/Finance).

Notice: Budget Committee Meetings will be conducted as hybrid sessions. In addition to the in
person location listed above, the meetings will also be available on the web as follows:

https://meet.goto.com/129709213 United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679
Access Code: 129-709-213


